
      

 

 

October 2011 

Parent Portal Information 

This summer we transitioned to a new student information system.  We are excited about the arrival of 

Genesis, and have been very busy setting up the various modules.  We are now pleased to announce the 

arrival of ParentVue.  ParentVue is a secured Internet site that will allow access to grades and attendance for 

Littleton ESD students.  

Please fill out the sheet below and you will receive an activation key along with your name exactly as it will 

need to be entered to create your own account. You will be prompted to create a username and password the 

first time you enter. 

Information accuracy is the joint responsibility between schools and parents/guardians. Please keep address, 

phone number and email information current at all time. Contact your school office at any time to update. 

Questions about attendance may be addressed to the school office.  Questions about grades should be 

addressed to the student's teacher.  

We will make every attempt to protect student information from unauthorized viewing.  Please report any 

security problems within the system immediately, without disclosing the problem to anyone else. 

 

Student Name________________________________    

 

Grade_________  School________________________ 

 

Parent Name_________________________________    

 

Email address_________________________________ 

 

For general questions, please email parentvue@littletonaz.org 

 

You can return this sheet by dropping it off at any office, emailing it to the above address or fax to 623-478-5885. 

   LITTLETON ELEMENTARY SCHOOL DISTRICT #65 
      LEADING...in Learning, Caring, and Growing 
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